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Newsletter June 2025                    

Dear Parents and Carers, 

May we remind you that next week the preschool will be closed for the summer 
half term. 

Summer Half Term – 26th – 30th of May – Preschool Closed 

First day back after Summer Half Term – Monday, the 2nd of June. 

 

Events and Activities 
2nd of June – Library Visit. We are excited to welcome the lovely library ladies to our 
preschool. The children will enjoy stories and songs during this visit. 

 2nd – 6th of June – World Ocean Week. Throughout the week children will take part in 
activities focused on sea life and the ocean. Stories and songs will support and extend 
their learning about the fascinating world under the sea. 

9th – 12th June – Music Week. Children will explore the joy of music through singing and 
dancing, rhythm games, instrument play, moving to music from around the world and 
musical instrument parade. 

12th of June – Father’s Day/ Someone Special Celebration. Please keep an eye on 
Tapestry for a special video! Children have been practising a song to celebrate their dad 
or someone special in their lives. 

13th of June – Teddy Bears Picnic – Goffs Park - Preschool Closed. Meet us in Goffs Park 
at 10.00am by the children’s play area. There will be train rides, a 
teddy bear hunt, games for the children and parents. Please bring a 
picnic, just enough for your family to enjoy. Friends and family are 
welcome! We look forward to seeing you there. 

25th – 26th of June – Children’s Sports Day. There will be fun and challenging activities 
and great opportunity for the children to explore the school field. Physical activities 
aim to develop coordination and gross motor skills. 

 

24th & 27th June – Parents’ Consultation. Please book a time with your child’s key 
practitioner. These meetings are a valuable opportunity to discuss your child’s 
development and their transition to school. 
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Staff Training Updates 

• Phonics Foundation Training – Gaelle & Anoja 3rd of June 
• Behaviour Strategies Training – Messy 4th of June 

• First Aid Training Magda & Gaelle 13th of May, Anoja & Swati 10th of June 

 

July – Dates to Remember 

• 10th of July – Last Day of Preschool 
• 11th of July – Graduation Party (School Leavers Only) – The party begins 

at 9.00am and ends at 11.50am. At 11.55am doors will open for 
parents to watch their child perform a special song and receive their 
graduation certificate from their key practitioner. 

 
 

 

 

SNACK donation. 

Thank you so much to everyone remembering to bring a piece of fruit for snack 
time and to those donating money towards our healthy snacks. Please can we 

continue to encourage this from as many as possible. 

 

 
Friary Preschool Contact Details: 

For general enquiries, these can be emailed to the Friary Preschool using the following email 
address: info@friarypreschool.co.uk or by telephone on 01293 403873. 
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